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***

Important interview with Dr Piers Robinson, an expert on communication, media and world
politics,  focusing on conflict and war and especially the role of propaganda, Co-Director of
the Organisation for Propaganda Studies, From 2016 – 2019, he was Professor and Chair in
Politics, Society and Political Journalism at the University of Sheffield.

Dr Piers Robinson, an expert on communication,  media and world politics,  focusing on
conflict and war and especially the role of propaganda.

He is presently Co-Director of the Organisation for Propaganda Studies, Convenor of the
Working  Group  on  Syria,  Propaganda  and  Media  and  Associated  Researcher  with  the
Working Group on Propaganda and the 9/11 ‘War on Terror’.

From 2016 – 2019, he was Professor and Chair in Politics, Society and Political Journalism at
the University of Sheffield.

Dr Robinson has served on the boards of several academic journals. He has lectured at the
NATO Defense College in Rome and briefed senior UK military commanders and diplomats.

His Research interests focus on Organised Persuasive Communication and Contemporary
Propaganda  and  his  current  projects  include  Propaganda  and  the  Syrian  conflict;
Propaganda  and  the  9/11  Global  War  on  Terror  and  Covid19.

Dr Robinson’s books include the Routledge Handbook of Media, Conflict and Security (2016),
Pockets of Resistance: British news media, war and theory in the 2003 invasion of Iraq,
(2010) and The CNN Effect: the myth of news, foreign policy and intervention (2002).

Asia Pacific Today believes that your opinion is legitimate. And we believe that our guests
have something to say and that their opinion is also legitimate. Throughout the week, Mike
Ryan has discussions about politics, polarising issues, current events, and more. We really
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are connecting with people all over the world that simply speak their mind. There’s new
videos throughout the week, every week. And we also need our audience to grow. It would
really help us grow if you could subscribe to our Channel.
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Note to readers: Please click the share buttons above or below. Follow us on Instagram,
@crg_globalresearch. Forward this article to your email lists. Crosspost on your blog site,
internet forums. etc.
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